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Raszka Shelley

From: Janis <janisongs@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 11:28 AM

To: Reiley Beth

Subject: Vote against HB2509

Dear Honorable Senators: 
 
Please vote down HB2509. The use of GMOs must be stopped. The current methods and philosophy behind the 
use of GMOs is detrimental to our planet and will, if not ended, be the actual death of the human race. Instead, 
let's encourage as much organic food production as possible and make it easier for more producers to go 
organic. Furthermore, we need to support research that will find new sustainable ways to produce healthier food 
for the Earth's growing population. This is a fact we must face as a species. Please do the right thing for your 
fellow man. 
 
Thanks for listening, 
 
Janis Hunt Johnson 
Medford, OR 


